

## HAPPY VALLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL

E: dl.0171.info@schools.sa.edu.au www.happyvalley.sa.edu.au

18 Education Road, Happy Valley SA 5159 P: 8381 7166 F: 8381 6041

20/07/21

## **COVID-19 Update**

Dear parent/caregiver,

Today the Premier announced a 7-day statewide lockdown starting at 6.00pm tonight (Tuesday 20 July).

Only the children of essential workers and vulnerable children will be able to attend school.

A skeleton staff will provide supervision but not a learning program for tomorrow. If your child needs to attend, we will be here for them. Upon arrival at school, we ask that students present themselves to the front office.

To assist the school with planning our skeleton staff for the children of essential workers, we ask that families email <a href="mailto:dl.0171.info@schools.sa.edu.au">dl.0171.info@schools.sa.edu.au</a> to indicate your child's attendance throughout the lockdown period.

Our OSHC service will only be available before and after school for the children of essential workers.

All students have been asked to take home school books and anything else they need to continue their learning from home.

More information on learning programs will be provided later this week, as we work our way through the new COVID-19 Directions.

All South Australians are making sacrifices to ensure our community remains as safe as possible. We appreciate that this is a significant undertaking for you and your family. Your child's teacher, our support staff and Leadership are here to support you where we can.

Kind regards,

Paul Taylor and Anthea Bartlett

